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EVALUATION OF INSTRUCTIONAL PROGRAMS 

 
The Superintendent will evaluate the instructional programs annually in accordance with Board 
policies and state guidelines. The Superintendent shall have the responsibility to report annually 
to the Board on the progress the District is making toward the attainment of its educational goals. 
 
The District’s Curriculum Management Plan provides guidance for curriculum review and 
program evaluation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Legal Reference: 
 NH Code of Administrative Rules, Section Ed 306.24


